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Campus News & updates

Welcome!
Amanda Kerr will be joining our AWS family
as the 22/23 Orchestra Teacher!  Mrs. Kerr 

 has over 20 years experience teaching music
lessons. She is familiar and acquainted to our
school. We are lucky to have her join us and

teach our students in grade 3 through 8.
Please view her webpage to learn more about

her:
https://www.amandakerrmusic.com/amanda

-kerr-bioProject Updates
Our new swing set is here and in
use. Thank you to Vincent Fisher
to getting it installed and ready
for use!
 

Kindergarten bathroom is nearly finished.
Plumbers were here for several days adding
pipes so that the kindergarten bathroom will
have a toilet in the classroom. This is a
project that will support mixed ages for our
early childhood classrooms.  
 

Thank you to everyone who donated to our
Annual Giving in 2021. One project we
were able to complete was the wiring
system and new fire panel in our main
building.  It is complete. 
 



We have had 4 AMAZING
sessions  of summer camp.
We  can't wait for the 4 we
have left. Thank you to all
our instructors who made

each week uniquely special.



May 2022
Grade 4/5 celebrated their last week and last day of school with a class bike ride on the paved bike

path from Bird Point to Girdwood.
It was a beautiful day for the ride and a wonderful send off for the summer. Happy summer!




